Diocese of Brentwood St Bede's Catholic Primary School and Nursery

Canon Avenue, Chadwell Heath, Romford, Essex RM6 5RR

Head teacher

Mr Gary Nott B.Ed (Hons)

13 November 2017

To the Families of Year 2 Pupils



Tel: 020 8590 1376 **Fax:** 020 8597 7440 **Email:** admin.stbedes@redbridge.gov.uk

Website: http://www.st-bedes.redbridge.sch.uk/

Dear Family

Year 2 "Time to Shine" Pyjama Day: 21 November 2017

We are launching our new three week learning journey for English next week. In order to bring the story we will be studying to life, we have arranged an amazing launch session on Tuesday 21st November 2017. As part of this, we would like the pupils in Year 2 to come into school dressed in their pyjamas (no jewellery/make up or high heels please). They will then spend the day taking part in activities which will hopefully lead to fantastic creative "Time to Shine" writing.

We are all very excited about this new learning journey. We will take the first week to build up the magic and excitement of the story and will reveal the title during the second week of this programme of work. It is an amazing story which we know the children will really enjoy.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely

S Brock

Miss Brock Assistant Headteacher EYFS and KS1